
Notices 
. 

 Prayer Tree—If emergency prayer is 
needed , please call Elizabeth Lucas 
24/7 to  activate The Prayer Tree 
chain. Call 01736 756395 or 
07885119763 

                 FLOWER PLAN 

     ROSTRUM & WAR MEMORIAL 

Nov. 19 P. Richards/R. Bond 

Nov 26 E. White/M.Williams 

 

 Foodbank— At present we are in need of 
tins of meat, fish, and fruit. We  thank you 
all for your continued support 

 Please note that the link persons for all 
pastoral concerns are Honor Collins (01209-
718981) and Viv  Chadwick (01736-756203). 
Please telephone    either Honor or Viv and 
they will then pass messages on to the 
Minister and his pastoral team. 

 Prayer Room—This is open for YOUR con-
venience every week day from 9.30 ‘til 
4.00pm and situated in the vestry. Come 
and pray for the mission of the Church, the 
Wesley   Centre...our 

  Community...and all  those in need. 

 Mum’s Bible Study— second Tuesday of 
month Bible Study at member’s house—
fourth Tuesday of month,  at  James & Lily’s 
for prayer and catch up. 

There are still a few seats left for the  

   Pilgrimage to the Holy Land –24 September 

   –1 October 2018 . For more information 

    see Rev Ken or Circuit Office 

 Would you like to join a group of singers  

  at Hayle M&S on 9 December and Hayle 

  ASDA on 23 December—if so  details from  

  Circuit Office 

 Action for Children—Boxes are now due   

  for emptying. Pease leave in the Circuit  

  Office or hand to Ruth Westbury on  

  Fridays. Thanks 

 Recycle your poppy at Sainsburys. Please 

  don’t throw your poppy away. Instead      

  recycle it!! From November 13th—30th you 

  can recycle your poppies exclusively via in- 

  store collection points in all Sainsburys   

  stores. Thank you 

Deadline for Weekly Notices: 

Items  to Circuit Office or e-mail to:  

office@methodist121.org.uk by   
Wednesday Morning.  

GiftAid:  Bob Barley (01209-713683) 

Treasurer: Morwenna Williams  

(07429-439776)  

treasurer@ cambornewesley 

methodists.co.uk  

Room bookings:  

bookings@cambornewesley 

methodists.co.uk  (01209)610044 
(message only)                                                                                                               

Meals on Wheels: 
mow@cambornewesleymethodists. 

co.uk (01209)612786 

Minister: Rev Ken Morgan  

01209 713128  

e-mail  kmorgan16bs@btinternet.com 

Children & Family Worker: James Preston 
07460945244          e-mail   

cambornewesley.families@gmail.com 

Joint Senior Stewards: Derek Head 
(01209) 713779 &  Judy Richards (01209) 
712178 

Circuit Office (01209) 710741 

Camborne Wesley Methodist Church 

Registered Charity No. 1127807 

http://cambornewesleymethodists.co.uk/ 

   Sunday 19th November   
 

  9.00am Family Breakfast 
 

10.30am Rev Ken Morgan 

       Holy Communion 

 Anthem: I lift my Eyes to 
the Quiet Hills (Barnard)) 

 

10.30am Junior Church & 

        Creche 

 

Tea & Coffee served in    

            Wesley Centre 
 

     6.00pm Led by the      

        Worship Leaders 

Anthem: Like as the Hart 
(Novello) 

 

Service in the  

        Community Hall 

    Sunday 26th November 
         

    9.00am Café Church 
 

10.30am Rev Derek Collins 

Anthem: Lord I want to be  

    a Christian (Barnard)  

 

2.30pm Camborne Youth    

  Band (Conductor Alan  

  Pope) Admission £3.00. 
 

 

Tea & Coffee served in  

Wesley Centre 
 

6.00pm Rev Ken Morgan 

  Anthem: River Wash over  

     me (Douglas Brown)  

  

        Service in the  

       Community Hall 

Sunday November 19th 2017 
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What’s On  
This Week: 

Mon 20th Nov 
1.15pm Parent & Toddlers 

2.00pm Craft Club 

7.00pm Church Stewards 
Meeting at Jonathan Bond’s 

7.30pm Circuit Ladies Club  

Crafty Ladies. New members 
welcome 

Tues 21st Nov 

8.30am Open the Book at 
Weeth School   
9.30am Parent & Toddlers 
1.30pm Scrabble 

 

Wed 22nd Nov 

10.00am Ecumenical  

Communion at Parish 
Church. All welcome 

2.30pm Women’s Fellowship 

Bible Study with  

Rev Ken Morgan 

Chairman Ruth Nicholls 

7.15pm Pastoral Meeting   

 

Thurs 23rd Nov 
2.00pm Carpet Bowls 

 
 

Fri 24th Nov  7.15pm Choir Practice 

Sat 25th Nov 

      

9.30am Silent Prayer 

 
 

 

Christmas Tree Festival     
Friday 24 November—Friday 
1 December at Camborne 
Parish Church. See poster in 
Centre 

 

Regulars: 

 Café Wesley: Monday to Friday 9.30am to 4pm. (Hot snacks until 1.15pm)  
Dining Room: Lunches served 12.15 to 1.15pm (2 courses and a cup of 
tea/coffee for £6.50) 

 2nd Sunday Service: 2nd Sunday of the month at 10.45am  in the  Upper 
Hall for Families with young children 

 Family Breakfast: Third Sunday of the month at 9.00am. Open to all 

 Café Church: Fourth Sunday of the month from 9.00am-10.00am in the   

  Café Area. All welcome. 

   Steward’s Coffee Christmas 
Coffee Morning at 10.00am 

      Everyone is invited for 
Coffee/Tea/Mince Pies: come 
and start the celebrations 

   

Monday 27 November Open the Book at Wesley at 1.45pm and at Roskear School at 
2.30pm 

Tuesday 28 November BIble Study at Wesley at 7.00pm.Everyone welcome 

Wednesday House Groups at Jonathan Bond’s & Nick Voisey’s at 7.30pm. Everyone  

welcome 

Wednesday 29 November Men’s Group—Talk by Martin Brockman on the 50th anniversary 
of the Torrey Canyon Disaster at 7.30pm. All gents welcome. 

Monday 4 December Children & Young People at 7.15pm 

Tuesday 5 December Open the Book at Weeth School at 8.30am  

Wednesday 6 December Wesley Centre Management at 5.30pm 

Thursday 7 December LWP Meeting at Wesley at 7.15pm 

Saturday 9 December Men’s Breakfast at 8.30am 
 

 

 

 

Christmas Cards and Books are now available from the Bookstall. Make your    

   purchase soon 

 

 

 Sunday December 3rd—Churches Together Advent Service—a united service will 
be held at 6.00pm at the Parish Church. Your support for Christian Unity in this 
important season would be appreciated 

 

 Pauline Beer thank the Wesley family for their lovely flowers. She is fine after  

   her procedure. See you soon 

 

 New Circuit Plans available from the Concourse 

 


